
TO: Tree Board 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: October 9, 2023 

SUBJECT: Discussion – Tumwater Public Urban Forest Inventory 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Discussion item. 
 

 
2) Background: 
 

The City Council adopted the Urban Forestry Management Plan (UFMP) on March 2, 2021 
by Ordinance No. 2020-004. On March 30, 2023, City Staff submitted a grant proposal for 
the Washington Department of Natural Resources (DNR) Urban & Community Forestry 
Grant Opportunity which was awarded. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Schedule further discussion at the Tree Board’s November 13, 2023 meeting 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. Memorandum 
B. Grant Agreement  
C. Service Provider Agreement 
D. DNR Minimum Tree Inventory Data  


